
 

December 12, 2024 

 

DAY 4 
 

 
• December Bus Passes are now available for pick up at the Maples office for all 

students enrolled in the Jordan Principal Program. 

 
 

• Reminder to all volleyball players, make sure to hand in your jersey before the 
end of the week. A fee will be added to your account if you don’t get it in.  

 

• Today is the Gr 9 Science Fair! For those students presenting, please set up 
your project during your assigned period promptly at the start, in the 
commons. Best of luck – you will do well! Go Science!  

 

 

 

 
 

   


